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 MAY 9, 2018 

City of Warren 

Office of the Mayor 

391 Mahoning Avenue, N.W. 

Warren, Ohio 44483-4634 

 

RE: Public Records Request – OEPA May 1st, 2018 Report 

 

Dear Mayor Franklin: 

 
As stated in an email from Mr. Stephen Samuals to the County on Tuesday, April 24, 2018, the City of 
Warren was to submit to the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency (OEPA) a report on May 1, 2018 that 
addresses Warren’s collection system.   
 
As such, pursuant to Ohio Sunshine Laws, in accordance with Ohio Revised Code, and in accordance with 
Warren’s Administrative Order No. 2008-02, we are submitting this request to obtain electronic copies of 
all documents that the City submitted to the OEPA, including Letter of Transmittal and any additional 
correspondence to and from the City to the OEPA, pertaining to the City’s plan to address Warren’s 
collection system.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Thomas A. Angelo │President │ TAngelo@Munitreat.com │330.219.7883 

 

 

 

 

MUNICIPAL TREATMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC 

699 NORTH RD SE, WARREN, OHIO 44484 

 
 


